## NAGC Professional Development Network Award 2019 Application Form

## Due August 1, 2019

To be effective and successful, teacher professional development must be of high quality and relevant to teachers' needs. (Gaible & Burns, 2005)

Please answer fully the following questions about the professional development program you are submitting for consideration. Applicants may submit up to two programs for consideration each Award year. Return the <u>Application Form</u>, <u>Verification Form</u>, and <u>Program Outline and Delivery Sample</u> by email to **Karen Brown @ <u>karenIbrown49@gmail.com</u>** You will be notified of the results in late-August. If you have any questions, please contact Karen Brown by email.

Applicant (Primary Contact Person) (must be NAGC Professional Development Network member:

What is the program title?

What are the program delivery dates and location(s)?

What are the purpose and goals of your program?

Who is the target audience for the program?

What is the format & delivery of the program?

How does the program content align with NAGC Teacher Preparation and Program/Services Standards?

How does your program provide support for ongoing interactive content, theoretical, and/or pedagogical strategies?

How does the program exemplify learner-centered best practices in gifted education? (This might include pre-assessment, formative assessment, or other learner-centered practices.)

What evidence demonstrates impact of the program on the gifted community? (Include evaluation results, if relevant.)